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CANBERRA/SNOW 2024  

Dear Parents,         

On Monday 1st, Tuesday 2nd and Wednesday 3rd of July a three-day study trip has been organised for Year 

6 students to Canberra and the snow (Smiggins Holes). A detailed itinerary, dietary needs and medical 

consent forms will be sent out in coming weeks as the study trip approaches for your consideration. 

During Terms 1 and 2, Year 6 students will be studying the processes of government in Australia, with a 

detailed look at Federal Government through our history syllabus. Therefore, the visit to Parliament House, 

Electoral Office and Old Parliament House constitutes a large part of the excursion time. Other places the 

students will visit are: - The Australian Art gallery, Institute of Sport, Questacon, National Capital Exhibition 

Centre and a drive past the embassies and the Lodge. The school has also added an extra day for the 

students at the snow. 

The Parliament and Civics Rebate program provides a travel subsidy for our students of $30.00. This 

subsidy is used to offset part of our study trip to Canberra. (This is an initiative of the Commonwealth 

Government.)  

We will have a short comfort stop at McDonalds, Sutton Forest along the way and on the return journey. 

Some pocket money will be required. 

The cost of the excursion is $490.00 per student. (Please speak with Mr Robinson if you require financial 

assistance.) This will include all meals [except lunch on the first day], accommodation, all admission fees 

and protective clothing from village ski hire. Two coaches have been booked for the entire grade to attend 

at the same time. The students will be staying at the Capital Airport  Motor. (all linen, blankets and towels 

are provided). 

Students will depart school at 7:00 am Monday and return 6.15 pm Wednesday. 

 
If you would like your child to participate in the study trip fill in the permission note below and payment will 
need to be finalised by Friday 21st June 2024. 

A decision will be made by the School Executive in consultation with the class teacher about the attendance 

of any students who are currently on Behaviour Level 2 or Behaviour Level 3 of our School Discipline Policy at 

this excursion. 

Please be advised no mobile phones will be allowed.  

          

Year 6 Teachers                                                                                                        Paul Robinson 
         Principal 



 

 

Year 6 Canberra /snow Study trip – Permission and Payment Slip 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter ___________________________in class _____                 
to attend the overnight educational excursion to Canberra/snow on Monday 1st, Tuesday 2nd and 
Wednesday 3rd of July. 
 
I understand that transport will be by coach and the cost is $490.00. (Pease speak with Mr Robinson if 
you require financial assistance). 
 
Parents may wish to pay in instalments. A $50.00 deposit will be required. 
 
The last day of the total payment will be: Friday 21st June (3pm cash/cheque OR 6pm online) 

 

          Cash/Cheque             Online Payment               
         (Sentral Parent portal) 
 

My son/daughter requires medication: YES / NO 

My child will bring __________________________________________________________________ . 

                                                                 (Type of Medication) 

 
Signature of Parent/Carer: _________________________     Date: __________________ 

 

 

 

 

  


